
 
 

 

 

10th March 2021 

 

 

 

Dear TY Parents/Guardians 

Re: TY Fee and Musical Fee 2021 

 

I hope that you and your family are keeping well and happy during this latest lockdown.  I want to 

congratulate the TY students on all their hard work, commitment and the participation levels shown 

within their virtual classrooms each day since the 11th of January 2021.  

 

In addition to subject based learning TY students have been offered a great number of 

extracurricular activities to sign up to and take part in.  This information has been posted up onto 

the School’s App and on the Tutor Class Teams each week.  For your convenience I have attached 

the list of activities offered since January to this letter.  It is to the credit of the students that a 

number of the activities have been suggested and sourced by the students themselves.   

 

We are fast approaching that wonderful date of the 12thApril 2021 where it is hoped that all LCF 

students will return to the school campus for their lessons. 

 

TY students will face a week of house examinations during the week of the 19thApril 2021.  More 

information on the timetable and how the exams will be run will be published nearer to the time of 

the exams.   

 

On our return to school and taking into account prevailing Government restrictions on movement, it 

is hoped that aside from the week of exams during April, the last term will see a more traditional 

running of activities for our TY year group.   

 

You will be aware that we reduced the TY fee for extracurricular activities from the €350 that we 

historically have charged to €100 this year. This has now been fully utilised on the extra activities 

offered to date. As it has become clear that it has not been possible to run the LCF & CBC Musical, 

we are proposing to utilise the €100 that was paid towards the Musical to cover the costs of running 

outdoor and offsite activities planned for in the summer term.   

 

It is our intention that TY students will be participating on a weekly basis in different activities such 

as kayaking, hiking, sea swim, sandcastle competition, charity hike, skiing, cultural activities to 

name but a few.  Should Government restrictions not allow for these activities to take place this 

€100 will be deducted from the 5th Year 2021-22 school fees. 

 



 
 

 

 

 

I would be happy to answer any questions that you might have regarding our plans for the summer 

term and can be contacted at ty@loretofoxrock.ie   If you have any queries regarding school fees 

please contact our bursar Naoisha Maher at bursar@loretofoxrock.ie. 

 

Mar fhocal scoir, ba mhaith liom an deis a thapú chun lá Fhéile Pádraig sona, sábháilte agus spraíúil 

a ghuí ar gach duine 

 

 

Misa le meas 

 

 

 

____________________ 

Fiona Early 

Programme Co-ordinator 
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